
Transportation Committee 

c/o Legislative Services 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 

Email: legislativeservices@burnaby.ca 

 

Date: 08 April 2025 

 

Re: Submission of CycleSpace Final Report 

 

Dear Members of the Transportation Committee, 

On behalf of Advancing Cycling for Everyone (ACE), I am pleased to submit the final report 
for the CycleSpace project, a community-led initiative funded through the Neighbourhood 
Fund for Climate Action. The project assessed the state of secure cycle parking in Burnaby 
Heights through audits, community engagement, and survey research. 

The attached report outlines key findings and recommendations for improving cycling 
access and infrastructure in commercial districts, with Burnaby Heights serving as a case 
study. We hope this report contributes to ongoing discussions on how to better support 
people cycling across Burnaby. 

We would welcome the opportunity to speak further with the Committee should members 
wish to discuss the findings or implications in more detail. 

Warm regards, 

Cathy Griffin 

Project Co- Lead, CycleSpace 

Advancing Cycling for Everyone (ACE) 
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